The Eastern Region Task Force on Quality Inclusive Schooling invites to you attend

A viewing and discussion of the documentary
Including Samuel

Wednesday, July 23, 2008

8:30-12 pm

The College of St. Rose
Lally Hall Symposium 3rd floor 

Designed for:

· Teachers and administrators interested in delivering quality inclusive education.
· Service Providers looking to build collaborative partnerships with schools and families.
· Parents and family organizations who want to share their experiences and learn more about inclusive opportunities for all learners.
· Pre-service teachers and higher education faculty interested in pushing their understanding and practice to a new level.

Including Samuel is…
“A must see…for anyone who wants and/or needs an in-depth look into the concept, current practice and real-life experience of inclusion and integration for those with disabilities.” Exceptional Parent Magazine
“For any parent—or taxpayer—who has ever questioned educating kids who have disabilities along with those who don’t…” Business Week

For more information about the documentary, visit http://www.includingsamuel.com/
There is no fee for participation, but reserve your space by clicking http://www.strose.edu/IncludingSamuel
An agenda and information about parking will be sent to registered participants one week prior to the event.

For additional information, call 518-765-2068, contact strautd@strose.edu
or visit http://www.inclusion-ny.org/
